South Beloit Police Department

519 Blackhawk Blvd. South Beloit, IL 61080
(815) 389-3491

To: Whom it may concern

From: Chief Truman

Date: April 29, 2020

Re: Law Enforcement Camera Grant Act

The South Beloit Police Department received a total of six in-car cameras between 2018 and 2019 as
part of the Law Enforcement Camera Grant Act. All six cameras have been installed and are in
operation. I have attached a spreadsheet from each squad for 2019. I have also attached a copy of our
policy which covers the review process used by supervisors.

Respectfully,
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Adam Truman
Chief of Police



